| - August 9, 1940

John Milne lnrrq H.D.
82 Marlboro Street
Boston, llessachusetts

‘Dear Dr, Murray:

In comneetion with my hmury regarding bills due
the Internationel Psychoanalytic Vorhg which was
forwarded to you from Dr. Kubie's office, the -
situation ic as follows. Seversl years ago the
Psychoanalytie Study Group of Los /ngeles purchased
some books from the Verlag. Before the bill was
peaid, the Nazi government took over, and lirs. Munk,
who was treasurer of the Study Group at that time,
was edvised (by Dr. Kubie, I believe) mot to do
about the bill for the time being but
to await further instructions. I sm now the treas-
urer, and whet I went to kmow is, has the American
Pgychoanalytic Associstion or of the Societies
had any oceasion to meke a deecis regarding such
abill,tnd, if so, how it wes handled?

If you heve infomatimwtdlngardingﬁi.a
mttoritl d appreciate your letting me lmow

- Sincerely yours,

Charles W, Tidd, M.D.
Treasurer
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